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The Department of Education & Training and Carrington Primary School does not endorse the products or services of any advertiser in this newsletter. No 

responsibility is accepted for the accuracy of information contained in the advertisements or claims made by them. 

 
 

Children are supervised only between the hours of 
8.45am and 3.45pm unless attending the Carrington 
Outside School Hours Care Program. Registration 
forms for this program are available from the office. 
Please ensure you update your records at the school 
office and also with OSHC staff.  OSHC Mobile 0419 
889 253  

High ‘5’ Moment 
Do you have a ‘High 5’ moment 
you would like to share? Just 
drop a note, article or photo into 
the office and Sue will place your 
achievement in the newsletter 
 

 

BRING ALONG TO SCHOOL THAT ALL 
IMPORTANT REFILLABLE DRINK BOTTLE 

EVERYDAY 
 
In class and at school we need to 
have a refillable drink bottle. 
 
Bring it to school filled with water 
only for a good reason it keeps us 
hydrated and healthy.  

 
*NO sugary or power aid drinks. 
 

 
Students should be wearing 
their school hat when outside, 
as we are a Sunsmart school  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 23rd November 
Breakfast Club will be held in the staffroom 

whilst the works are underway. 
every Wednesday and Friday!!! 
Doors open for service 8.15. 
Come and have a delicious  

Breakie with your friends! See you there! 
 
Year 3-6 leave for Mill Valley Ranch Camp  
 
Friday 25th November 
Year 3-6 return from Mill Valley Ranch Camp 

 
Monday 28th November 
First day of a ten day program 
for swimming 
 
 

UPCOMING DIARY DATES 

• 2023 Transition session 4  Classroom 
Friday 9th December   

• Special incursion Monday 12th December 

• Whole school Special assembly - Kim Wells – 
Monday 12th December at 3:00pm. 

• School Council Meeting 7pm 
12th December  

• 2023 Teddy Bear’s Picnic     
Tuesday 13th December 12:30-2:00pm 

• 2023 Parent Information session  
Tuesday 13th December 6:00-7:00pm 

• 14th December – Class parties/Disco (TBC) 

• Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 4pm-4.45pm 
15th December 

• End of Term 4 – 2:30pm finish  F-6 
Monday 19th December  

• Curriculum Day    F-6 
Tuesday 20th December 
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Student of the Week 
Presented at assembly  

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 

JNR School Izabelle 
 For showing PRIDE in all her 

school work. 
SDM Jade 
 For being kind and caring 

classmate. 
SEP Levi 
 For always working as part of 

the class and the team. 
STREAM Oliver T 
 For persisting when working 

with Sphero. 

 
 
Words from our Principal on the 
job – Brett Speed eet Speed 
 

FOOTBALL AUSTRALIA COMMERCIAL: 
Late Thursday night Football Australia launched 
their commercial that will be aired throughout 
the World Cup. Congratulations to two of our 
students, Rayyan and Karas, who feature in the 
advertisement! You can view the commercial on 
the Football Australia website at the following 
address. What a wonderful opportunity for our 
students at Carrington! 
https://www.footballaustralia.com.au/video/pla
y-football-now  

  

 
 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION: 
Our Year 6 students are selling zooper doopers 
each Tuesday and Thursday afternoons to offset 
the costings of their Big Day Out this year. If you 
wish for your child to purchase one, they are 
available outside the front office for $1 each at 
3.30pm. 
 
2023 TRANSITION: 

 
Our incoming Foundation students had their 3rd 
session this week. The session was held in the 
classroom where students learnt about the 
items that are needed for when we start school. 
There was a lot of excitement in the room as 
students were able to see what a session in 
school looks like. Thank you to Mrs Marsden, 
Mrs Watson and Miss Colla for their work with 
these sessions as they make our new students 
feel welcome and the transition to school a 
much smoother one. 

 
TRIBES: 
Well done to Tribes leaders Jacinta and Zoe for 
taking on, setting up, and running this week’s 
Tribes session. It was a huge success, with 
students completing in a scavenger hunt, 
finishing in a dance party! Congratulations to 
Taungerong for earing the most Tribes points for 
listening and working together, and Kurnai for 
winning the scavenger hunt! Thank you to Jade 
and Gabe for stepping in to lead Boon Wurrung 
and Wurrundjeri this week. Great leadership, 
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great teamwork, and an all-round success. Keep 
up the fantastic work!    

    

 
WORKS UPDATE: 

The hall is looking really good on the interior, 
with the storeroom, bathrooms and carpet all 
finalised. The cladding on the front of the 
building creates a lovely new entry way, which 
we will be able to use at the beginning of 2023 
once final inspections are conducted. Our 
demolition area will remain fenced off for a 
while with project planning underway for the 
area.  

Our school has successfully gained a funding 
grant to create a sensory garden space for our 
students to access, with a landscape architect 
sourced to design the area. The space will 
develop over the next 12 months. 
 
Finally our shade sail 
has been installed 
outside the Junior 
building on the oval 
side. This will create 
another 
outdoor/flexible 
learning space for our 
students and staff to 
use in the warmer 
months. 
       
 
CAMP: 
Reminders to all participating Year 3-6 families 
to please return camp medical forms ASAP. 
Camp is next week and we are very much 
looking forward to the event. Several 
documents have been sent home in both digital 
and hard copy so please ensure you are keeping 
up to date with communications. A notice has 
gone home today with Year 3-6 students. 
 
Updates will be sent from camp with some 
photos and a brief description of how things are 
going each day. Thank you to the staff involved 
for supporting our students on camp – Mr 
Michalowsky, Miss Emily, Mitch, Miss Jane, Mrs 
Watson and our Chaplain, Kane. 
 
SWIMMING: 
Please continue to send in swimming money 
and notices. The program will run in the final 
weeks of November and the first week of 
December. 
 
Have a great weekend. 
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SCORESBY SECONDARY ART AND TECHNOLOGY 
SHOWCASE   
On Wednesday the 16th of November Scoresby 

Secondary held their 
annual Art and 
Technology Showcase. 
It was a spectacular 
evening celebrating 
the art achievements 
of students from 
Carrington Primary 
School, Scoresby 
Secondary College and 
other local primary 
schools. Due to the 
large volume of 
visitors at the event 
the votes were not 
counted on the 
evening. They are 
currently being tallied, 
and Scoresby 
Secondary College will 
be in touch with us to 
notify the winners of 

the competition from each school. I would like 
to thank all the families that attended to 
celebrate their child’s art achievements. Well 
done to all entrants.  

 
Danielle Phillips  
 

 

 

 

 

   
to  

➢ Izzy (JMC) 
➢ Ashley (JJM) 
➢ Jade (SDM) 

on their special day 
 

 

 

mailto:carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=0kj%2fk8Kz&id=B702EDC2A6E4778AC2001FF8087F8C56F5E98A34&thid=OIP.0kj_k8KzT7MhMnha1XPQ4wHaE1&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fwww.freelargeimages.com%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2f2014%2f11%2fHappy_birthday-4.jpg&exph=1200&expw=1840&q=birthdays&simid=608035908423452823&selectedIndex=32


Carrington Primary School. Laura Road Knoxfield 3180 Telephone 9763 9600  

Email carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au   Website www.carringtonps.vic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:carrington.ps@education.vic.gov.au

